Birthday Honours

The Chairman announced that a number of Wiltshire residents had received national recognition in Her Majesty's Birthday Honours' List in June.

A CB was awarded to:

Mr. Peter Worrall from Chippenham, for services to Defence.

CBEs were awarded to:

Mrs. Teresa Dent from Salisbury, for services to Wildlife Conservation.

Mr. Peter Troughton from Swindon, for services to Business, Education and Culture.

OBEs were awarded to:

Dr. Sidney Alford from Corsham, for services in to Explosive Ordnance Disposal Technology.

Mrs. Lauren Costello from Swindon, for services to Education.

Dr. James McGilly from Salisbury, for services to Defence.

MBEs were awarded to:

Miss Amanda Butcher from Malmesbury, for charitable services.

Mr. Trevor Cox from Calne, for services in support of Military Operations.

Mrs. Alison Pendle from Trowbridge, for services to Special Educational Needs and Disabilities.

Lieutenant Colonel John Poole-Warren from Pewsey, for services to the Army.

Mr. Joseph Studholme from Salisbury, for services to Museums.

BEMs were awarded to:

Mrs. Jennifer Brisker from Pewsey, for voluntary and charitable services.

Mrs. Caroline Fowke from Chippenham, for services to Children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities.

Mrs. Monica Moreton from Marlborough, for services to Young People through the Girl Guiding Movement in Albourne.

Ms. Maurizia Quarta from Pewsey, for services to Children and Families.

Mr. Richard Steel from Salisbury, for services to the community and to charity in Winchester, Hampshire.

Councillors Peter Edge and Paul Oatway, at the meeting, drew attention to the following Wiltshire residents who had also received honours:

Mr. Rudolph Markham had received the CMG for services to the Foreign and Commonwealth Office; and

Acting Lieutenant **Colonel Jeremy Mawdsley**, Royal Regiment of Artillery received an MBE.

The meeting joined the Chairman in congratulating them all on receiving national recognition.